Positive Aspects Update:

Next Newsletter – Issue 8 – Due out 1st May:

With the kids due to break up this Friday, 31st March, for the Easter holidays, I intend on more decorating, spring-cleaning and gardening.  The girls are looking forward to a bedroom swap and Tim has a few days off work so we shall hopefully be spending some time in the warm weather (?!).  With the next issue of Positive Aspects newsletter only a month away now, it’s about time I started to get the wheels in motion, I have some articles to go in already for this issue, but wonder if you can help with the sections below: 

Remember:  Closing date for all articles, ads etc., is 15th April.  Please send your articles via an email attachment (word or pdf) to: trudy.1@ntlworld.com 

Articles by people who have disabilities and/or mental health issues

Articles by parents/carers about their child who has a disability and/or mental health issue: This is the place to tell readers about yourself/your child and how you/they live with your/their disability and/or mental health issue.  

Please note the following:  Whilst I am happy to check/change spelling and punctuation. It is up to you to change any names, places etc.; the article will be produced as you send it to me.  Please make sure that your article is no longer than 2 x A4 sheets.

Computer Hints and Tips – Dear Geek – is this you? - A few emails have been exchanged between ‘Dear Geek and myself’ in the understanding that he will be composing and compiling this section of Positive Aspects.  However, I have lost ‘Dear Geeks’ contact name and details.  If this is you and you are still up for this section, please contact me.

Discussion:

This is a new section to the newsletter.  Please see below for the current discussion.  There has not been any response to the discussion and it seems a shame.  Please have a read through and if you feel that you would like to respond, please send me your response.  Alternatively if you have a subject for discussion for the next issue, let me know.

From H - I have to say whilst I truly sympathise with bereaved families it grieves me how many of them set up a charity named after their lost loved one that simply duplicates and dilutes existing charities. I wish more people would do thorough research before launching their own projects. It's always possible to set a fund raising target in someone's name then give it to an existing charity.  The Charity Commission are bogged down by sometimes ancient charities that really would be better off closing - like the little ones offering tiny educational grants or food  (usually transformed into Christmas hampers) to families of now virtually non-existent trades like milliners or wheelwrights. Why Trustees apply to change eligibility to newer criteria when it would be better to shut and pass the funds, sometimes only a couple of hundred pounds, to other charities I don't know. Sometimes I think it is nostalgia, maybe sometimes Trustees like the social aspects and can't face being the ones to end a piece of history.  It's tricky, as timing is crucial and there can never be a time when someone somewhere has not just lost a loved one, particularly a child, and set up a charity in their name. Thirty years later, they may feel more amenable to melding with another similar charity, but when the activity is part of their grieving process it is unchallengeable.  Maybe someone ought to set up an umbrella charity for bereaved parents to raise funds for, in their child's name, for existing charities. However Charity Commission rules might prevent this - at the moment if I recall rightly charities can only raise and keep their own funds, not transfer between themselves (unless they are closing). That rule itself pressures people to do their own thing to perpetuate a name and positive memorials.  

Downloads, Resources, Books, CD’s, DVD’s:

Know of anything readers might be interested in?

Petitions:

With the new petitions website now up and running, do you know of a petition you would like publicised under the new ‘petitions’ section?

Leisure and Fun:

With the warm weather approaching, now is the time to start thinking about summer and how we are going to spend it.  Do you have anything you want to include in this section? Maybe a place to go, some information to help travellers etc.,

Parent to Parent – Carer to Carer:

This section is for you – do you have anything you want to ask other parents/Carers?  

Penpals and Personals:

Doesn’t matter if you’ve had an advert in before, you can have as many as you like and its all free of charge – more and more people are now reading Positive Aspects, so what are you waiting for?  

Requests – can you help?
Do you want to ask readers for help with a study, maybe project, anything you think might be of interest to readers.

Support:

National Support Groups only please – if you want to send information about a regional group see News* below.

Things to make life easier:

Want to tell readers about something that has made your life easier? 

Useful information:

Anything you think readers might be interested to know about – on a regional level please.

Useful websites:

Regional websites please.

News* News* News* News*

This has now replaced Newsflashes.  If you want to let others in your area know about your group, or event etc., this is for you.  Send me your details in a word or pdf attachment and I will send it to all those who are subscribed to receive items of news in your area.

Please note:  This service is only available to people who are happy to receive items of news.

Remember – Closing date is 15th April.

All articles to: trudy.1@ntlworld.com
Many thanks

Trudy Ransome
